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To whom it may concern:
Letter of Acceptance
Dear Sir,
    This is to inform you that I greatly appreciate to have Mrs. Zahraa Mohammed Essam Ameen as a PhD student in our laboratory, within the Faculty of Graduate School of Arts and Science, College of Arts and Science, The University of Tokyo if she is selected by the Ministry of Higher Education in Egypt and I will supervise her within a scientific channel between The University of Tokyo and Suez University. She will work on application of cyanine dyes in solar cell and her Ph.D. will be awarded by Suez University. 
    Our research group is recognized as the core center for organic photovoltaic and assigned for Funding Program for World-Leading Innovative R&D on Science and Technology (FIRST Program) as shown below. http://www.jst.go.jp/first/english/en-about-us/segawa-hiroshi.html
 
    I believe that Mrs. Zahraa Mohammed Essam will have a good opportunity to study here. Also our city Tokyo is good place to live surround with green natures and weather is nice.

Best regards,
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